
Tom Bawcock’s lantern making workshops will be on 
Monday 24th Nov, 1st and 8th December from 3pm to 
4pm in the school hall, everyone is welcome. We ask 
that all children in Year 2 or younger are accompanied 
by an adult. All materials will be provided. 

 

At our last 

Celebration 
Assembly Star 
Award’s the 

certificates went to Ben and 
Fred in Dinghy Class {1}, 
Zach, in Skiff Class {2}, 

Oscar and Finley in Sloop Class {2}, Isla Mc, Honey and Isla M in 
Lugger Class {3} and Jack, Hector and Dolly in Schooner Class {4}.  
Congratulations and well done, you’re all shining Mousehole stars! 

Diary Dates for information: 
 Friday, 5th December, FROMS Christmas fayre at 3:00pm to 

5:00pm in the school hall. 
 Thursday, 11th December, Christmas concert at 6:30pm in St 

Pol de Leon Church, Paul. 
 Wednesday, 17th December, Children's Christmas lunch. 
 Thursday, 18th December, Christmas carols at school with 

children, parents, staff and governors. Time to be confirmed. 
 Friday, 19th December, Last day of term and break for the 

Christmas holidays— have a great holiday. 
 Monday, 5th January 2015, start of the spring term. School 

starts at 8:50am prompt! 
 

Don’t forget, dates can be found on the events page of our website.  
www.mousehole.cornwall.sch.uk or search for Mousehole School. 

Have a good rest of the week 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

We aim to create an exceptional school that harbours 
confidence, respect and a love of learning and prepares 

children for the challenges and adventures of life. 
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A Child’s Garden story tree by Sloop Class 



We hope  you all enjoyed your Around the World tour on Friday 
with the children.  We all really enjoyed having you in school and 
sharing our learning. Schooner Class with their banana bread and 
fruit punch has also produced some great pictures of their guests in 
Hawaii, take a look at the outside notice board. Lugger Class will 
always be remembered for their gruel, thank you Mr Mullaney, and 
their experiences of living in ancient Cornwall,  the cold of Canada 
in Sloop Class drifted across the hallway to the games, birds and 
flowers of Madagascar in Skiff Class. Dinghy Class made a rangoli 
pattern, created some henna hand designs and tasted traditional 
food. Have a look at some of the pictures from the day on the 
website. 

More sport news: The Year 4 team recently upheld their winning 
streak against Nancledra with a score of 3-0, the B-Team played 
Alverton and won 11-1 and the A-Team played Penpol winning 7-0!  
Our year 3/4 football team won their first game 10:0 and although 
they lost both games the year 5/6 team had a great time and 
played well at the PET football festival. 


